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Welcome back after the half-term break. I hope that each of you had a 
rejuvenating time with your families . It was lovely to hear the stories 
from the children about their adventures during the holiday; daring pirate 

escapades and water park visits to name but a few!  
Our dedicated staff members started off the new half term with enthusiasm, 
participating in a Concordia Trust-wide INSET day on Monday. The day was fil led 
with engaging workshops and insightful speakers focused on creativity and wellbeing. The 
feedback from our staff has been overwhelmingly positive, and we’re eager to implement the 
strategies and ideas gained from the INSET day throughout the upcoming months. 
Wishing you all a fantastic and productive half term ahead!

Tesco Tokens
A huge thank you 
to everyone that 
supported our recent 
participation in the 
Tesco token scheme. 
We know lots of you 
had many visits and 
posted as many as 
you could. We were up 
against 2 other very 
worthy causes and 
have been awarded a 
fabulous £500!

Thank you
A huge thank you to Mr 
Thompson (Isaac, Seb and 
Gabe's dad!) for organising 
some fabulous new blinds 
for our hall. Don't they look 
amazing!

Next Thursday is WORLD BOOK 
DAY and we would love you all to 
come in school dressed as your 
favourite book character.

In addition, after school we 
will be selling delicious 
Wonka bars, direct from 
Willy's factory, for £2.00 each. 
Inside, we have hidden some GOLDEN TICKETS! 
If you are lucky enough to find one, you could win 
a £10 book voucher!

The whole school became a rainbow of colours on 
Wednesday when we joined together to celebrate 
International Languages Day. We welcomed lots of 
parents who, along with staff members, shared their 
knowledge and experiences of their national countries 
and languages. A huge thank you to all relatives and 
staff that contributed to such a successful day.

INTERNATIONAL LANGUAGES DAY




